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Somerset, PA – The Friends of Flight 93 National Memorial is proud to announce new leadership 
within the Board of Directors including new President Donna Gibson of First National Bank and 
Vice President Deborah Borza, a Flight 93 family member and charter member of the Friends of 
Flight 93 organization.  

Officer roles also include Treasurer Don Alexander, Assistant Treasurer David Finui, Secretary 
Sheena Baker and Assistant Secretary Tom Rooney.  

Donna Gibson was appointed a director in 2015 and is assuming the role of President from 
Patrick White, who was also charter member of the Friends and will continue his role with the 
Families of Flight 93 organization. Deborah Borza will step into the Vice President role and has 
been a volunteer member of the Friends’ Board since 2009. Secretary Sheena Baker joined the 
Board of Directors in 2014, and David Finui is the most recent director joining the Friends 
organization as of January 1, 2018 who will support Don Alexander as the Assistant Treasurer.  

The Friends announced last year three new members joining the Board of Directors including 
Jody Greene, a Flight 93 family member whose father Donald Greene was on board Flight 93 on 
September 11, 2001; David Finui, Senior Vice President, Personal Trust and Financial Services 
Manager for Ameriserv Corporation; and Edward Sheehan, Jr., President and CEO of Concurrent 
Technologies Corporation (CTC). 

The twelve person volunteer board recently completed a 2-day strategic planning which will 
move the organization forward in terms of operations in support of the park service’s mission 
over the next 1-3 years. If you would like to learn more about the Friends of Flight 93 National 
Memorial, the board committees, volunteering or to donate visit www.Flight93Friends.org.  

ABOUT THE FRIENDS OF FLIGHT 93 NATIONAL MEMORIAL 
Established in 2009, the Friends of Flight 93 National Memorial is the official nonprofit 
supporting partner of Flight 93 National Memorial. The Friends focus on awareness, education, 
volunteer support, preservation, and stewardship. The Friends of Flight 93 is a registered 501(c)3 
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nonprofit, donations to which are tax deductible. To learn more about the Friends, make a 
donation to support the memorial, or become a member, visit www.Flight93Friends.org. 
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